
GRAND FALLS-WINDSORMINOR HOCKEY ASSOCIATION

April 8, 2024

Please be advised that in accordance with our Constitution, the Grand Falls-Windsor Minor Hockey
Association will be hosting its Annual General Meeting on May 7, 2024 at 7:00 pm at the Mill Room of
the Mount Peyton Hotel in Grand Falls-Windsor.

The current GFWMHA Executive will report to the Membership on the 2023-2024 season, after which
they will vacate their positions, and the Membership will elect a new Executive, to serve until the next
AGM (Spring 2025). The positions to be elected are: President, Vice-President, Secretary, Treasurer,
Registrar and Rep Team Director.

All Divisional Directors will remain in position until the Fall AGM (September 2024), as their term runs
from Fall AGM to Fall AGM.

Notices of motions requesting amendments to GFWMHA's constitution and/or by-laws may be
presented and voted on at the AGM.

A quorum for the AGM will be 20 voting members.

Presidential nominations

All nominations for President of GFWMHAmust be submitted via email to gfwmha2021@gmail.com by
midnight on April 29, 2024. Presidential nominations will be posted to the GFWMHA website and
Facebook page, as well as circulated to the Membership via email to all addresses currently on file in
Teamsnap on April 30, 2024 (7 days prior to AGM).

Notices of motions

All notices of motions requesting amendments to GFWMHA's constitution and/or by-laws must be
submitted to the Executive via email to gfwmha2021@gmail.com by midnight on April 22, 2024 (14 days
prior to the AGM).

Any notices of motions received by the Executive will be posted to the GFWMHA website and Facebook
page, as well as circulated to the Membership via email to all addresses currently on file in Teamsnap on
April 30, 2024 (7 days prior to AGM).

If you have any questions or concerns about any of the above, please do not hesitate to reach out to myself
or another Executive member.

Camille Bryan

President GFWMHA

gfwmha.president@gmail.com

(709) 290-1164
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